
Dear	
  Friends	
  of	
  ASAP,	
  
 
Thank you for making 2014 a summer to remember. Because of your generous 
support, ASAP’s new Tools For Empowerment tool recycling center is up and 
running.  Because of the hard work of ASAP volunteers since Mother’s Day, today 
the center is equipped to refurbish and recycle your donated tools to empower 
youth for years to come. 
	
  
Come & See during our Open House this Saturday.	
  	
  If	
  you	
  are	
  in	
  the	
  Atlanta	
  area,	
  
please	
  join ASAP for free coffee, donuts and snacks plus a tour of the new “Tools 
For Empowerment” center. 
 
Date: Saturday August 30th. 
Time: 9:00 am and 1:00 pm. 
Place: 341 D-Bob Industrial Way Unit C, Peachtree City (off Huddleston) 
Click	
  here	
  for	
  a	
  map.	
  

 
 
And remember ASAP’s 3rd annual “Circle Our World With Love” campaign begins on 
Labor Day, Monday Sep.1st.  Please sign up to dedicate your non-motorized miles 
through October 31st. Help ASAP create circles of love and compassion around our 
planet. Last year 92 World Citizens participated. This year lets make it ten times around 
the globe by October 31st - 249,000-miles! Click here to learn more.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Saturday at the Open House and sharing our vision of 
how, by working together, we will share time, skills and fellowship and make the world a 
better place. Thank you again for your interest.  
 
Sincerely,  
Tom Arsenault 
ASAP 
	
  

http://asapafrica.org/ways_to_help/cowwl.php

